
 
 

Kilkenny & Carlow Education & Training Board 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our Open Day to celebrate National Adult 

Literacy Awareness Week 2018.  

 

The Open Day is an opportunity for Co. Kilkenny Adult Literacy Service to 

showcase some of our current work and it is an opportunity for you to discuss 

areas where we may be able to support your service/service users. 

 

One in six (520,000) adults in Ireland find reading and understanding everyday 

documents difficult: for example, reading a leaflet, bus timetable or medicine 

instructions. Lack of awareness of the extent and effect of low literacy levels in 

Ireland has meant that many organisations are not reaching - and often 

excluding - their customers. 
 

 

The Open Day will take place in the Adult Education Centre, 43 Upper Patrick 

Street, Kilkenny on Wednesday 5th September from 2pm to 4pm.  

 

Free parking at the rear of the building, via Deans Court.  

 

 

                                                   


